
Notice of Optional Pre-Bid Meeting 
 

Sponsor-A-Highway Program 
Litter Removal Sponsorship 
Public Private Partnership 

 
Due to the unique nature of this work, prospective Proposers are encouraged to 
attend an optional pre-bid meeting to be held on July 27, 2012 at 1 p.m. in the 
auditorium of the Transportation Building located at 1 South Wilmington Street, 
Raleigh, North Carolina.  

 
This pre-bid meeting will include a brief presentation on the scope of this 
procurement, procurement timeline, and submittal requirements. 
 
After the presentation, time will be allotted for questions from industry partners.  
The Industry Draft Request for Proposals will be revised to form a Final Request 
for Proposals based in large part on the questions and feedback received at this 
pre-bid meeting. 

 
 

 


